
Hey everyone, thanks for coming. 
 
I want to make this AGM really quick. We had a great year. Staffing was really solid. We had 
some good hard hitting pieces that kept people informed and helped affect policy at the school. 
We sent Greg and Adam to the canadian association of journalists conference in Ottawa. And 
most importantly print media miraculously survived another year. 
 
The volunteers and staff here do an excellent job. Thank you guys so much. 
 
          Sincerely, 
 
 
          Jayden Grieve, 

president NPS 


